Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County
January 17, 2024

Chace Pedersen, Planner I
Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Chace,

The following comments are the Environmental Public Health comments on the CU-23-00006,
Honest Cut Meats Notice of Application. A site evaluation will need to be performed to evaluate
the soil in the proposed location of the new drainfield for the Harvest Module. The applicants
will need to work with a licensed, on-site sewage designer to ensure that the new drainfield will
be adequately sized and installed according to WAC 246-272A.

A plan of operation must be submitted to Kittitas County Public Health Department to determine
if a permit or an exemption is needed for the compost generated by the proposed project.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
give me a call.

Sincerely. p
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Holly Erdman, B.S.
Environmental Health Specialist II
509-962-7580
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